
Stumpners’ Building Services, Inc. 
Family Owned and Operated 

Since 1983 
 
 
 

 
 

Stumpners’ Builidng Services urgers Governer Holcomb 
to Veto SB 309 in order to foster the continued growth 

of solar business and jobs in Indiana. 
Renewable energy businesses and customers need 

Governor Holcumb to stand on their behalf and halt 
efforts from Investor owned utilities to further their 

dominance of the Indiana energy market. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Company Profile 

• Installing Solar PV Systems 

since 2007 

• Over 50 Systems Installed  

• Employees are Well Paid 

and Highly Skilled 

• Family Owned and 

Operated and Invested in 

the Local Community  

• Eager to Grow with the 

Expanding Renewable 

Market 

Customer Profile 

• Include Residential, 

Commercial, Governmental, 

and Places of Worship 

• All have Invested into the 

greater electrical grid 

• Most only Supplement their 

energy usage, and are still 

Purchasing Power from 

Utility 

• Motivations range from 

economic, to 

environmental, to 

investment in emerging 

technologies. 

 


